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Departments Strut Their Stuff At 
First Showcase Event
In celebration of May being “Public Service Recognition Month," the Personnel Department sponsored

the City Department Showcase, held on May 14 and 15 in the Los Angeles Mall Food Court area.  The
Showcase was an opportunity for City departments to highlight special projects and the various services
they provide to the City of Los Angeles and its residents.

Twenty-eight departments participated in this two-day event.  All departments brought printed materials for
distribution about their departments, special projects or services they provide.  Many departments also had panel
displays and/or exhibits illustrating special projects or services they offer.

The two-day event was well attended on both days, and the Personnel Department has plans to make the
Showcase an annual event held during the month of May, “Public Service Recognition Month.”

Below are some images from the showcase.  
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Representing the Human Relations
Commission were (from left) Emily
Williams and Gary De La Rosa.

Representing the Cultural Affairs Dept.
were (from left) Gloria Adams and
JoseVillafan.

Representing the Office of Finance were
(from left) Samuel Krowe and Phyllis
Perkins.

Representing LACERS (the City’s Retirement System)
were (from left) Ruth Perry and Pam Gibbs.

Representing the City Attorney’s Office were (from left) Justin
Houterman, Kim Willis and Gita Isagholian.

Representing the LAPD
were (from left) Tanya

Hanamaikai and Marco
Jimenez.

Representing the Dept. of Transportation were (from
left) Ken Collins Sr. and Brian Gallagher.

Representing El Pueblo was Julie
Sandoval.

Representing the Commission for Children, Youth 
and their families were (from left) Janine Prado and 
Niya Moseley.

Representing
the City
Planning Dept.
was Phyllis
Parker.

Representing the Dept. of Public Works
was Enrique Teves.


